Freedom of Information Act 2000 – casework management system for young people
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:

I would also like to see the suppliers winning submission for the most recent "Case work management system for young people" Please supply all information and sections including pricing not marked for exemption under section 10 page 10 of the tender document

Answer: 
Please see attached document.
Some information has been withheld under S43.2 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because the disclosure of this information would, or would be likely to; prejudice the commercial interests of any person (including the authority holding it). This therefore acts as the statutory refusal notice required by section 17.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk

Leicester
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

